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Originally published January 15, 2004

Broken system of immigration needs better fix 
Thanks to The Sun for giving voice to some of the concerns immigrant and labor advocates have concerning President Bush's proposed immigration changes ("Bush's immigration plan under fire," Jan. 9). 

In his remarks on Jan. 7, the president acknowledged the contributions immigrants make to the national economy, and lamented that many are forced to live and work on the margins of our society. 

Those are welcome comments. But to have a positive, long-term impact on immigrant workers and their families, any reforms to the immigration system should ensure that undocumented workers are provided with an expedited path to permanent resident status; that their rights on the job are protected; that they are able to reunite with their families; and that immigrants have a clear road to citizenship. 

The U.S. immigration system is broken, and it is in the interests of immigrant workers, national security and our local economies to fix it. 

Kevin Griffin Moreno 
Baltimore 

The writer is program manager for the Job Opportunities Task Force. 

